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The City of Oelwein will take bids to provide a three-year contract for trash hauling of residential 

garbage containers. Below is a timeline that the city intends to follow.  

 March 2022 

o Meet with Council and discuss in a work session the goals for the single hauler program 

 April-May 2022 

o Provide feedback from the public on the single hauler system 

 June-July 2022 

o City staff will work with council on a new contract 

 August-September 2022 

o The City will provide two months for companies to provide bids to take over the single 

hauling contract 

 October 2022 

o City Council be awarding a contract to a Hauler effective May 1, 2023 

 March 2023 

o Council will meet with the hauler to discuss the implementation should any changes be 

made to start the new contract  

 May 2023 

o The Hauler begins their new contract  


